Dear Member
Backwell Residents Association joins the Parish Council in its website statement:
"Sarah Ould, Chairman, expresses the deep sadness of Backwell Parish Council and the residents of Backwell at the news of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II on 8 September 2022 and our sincere gratitude for her 70 years of service and leadership as sovereign."
A Backwell book of condolence is available for people to sign at the Parish Hall at the following times:
Tuesday	 September 13      12 - 4pm
Wednesday	 September 14      10 - 1pm
Thursday	 September 15      10 - 1pm
Friday	 September 16      10 - 1pm and 5 - 7pm
Saturday	 September 17      At the Village Show from 2pm to 4pm.

